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Notification of night works –  
High Street and Hospital Road,  
Monday 13 and Tuesday 14 March 

Intermittent night works on High Street and Hospital 

Road will be undertaken throughout 2023 to support 

construction of the new Sydney Children’s Hospital 

Stage 1 and Minderoo Children’s Comprehensive 

Cancer Centre.  

Upcoming works are planned for the installation of 

a new kiosk substation and associated cabling over 

two nights – Monday 13 and Tuesday 14 March. 

Works will be scheduled between 8pm and 5am 

each night.  

Activities will include excavation and installation of 

infrastructure, requiring associated equipment and 

machinery. 

There are no planned power outages to surrounding 

residents or the hospital as part of these works.  

During the works, High Street will be closed to 

vehicles travelling west between Hospital Road and 

Botany Street with detours in place.  

Access to the hospital and Children’s Emergency will 

be maintained at all times through traffic control. 

This work is carried out under an Ausgrid Authority 

approval and undertaken at night to manage traffic 

and pedestrian access and ensure hospital 

operational continuity. 
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Future works to support the connection of the newly 

installed substation will require a short outage. 

Information regarding these works will be 

communicated prior to commencement. 

Location of works 

 

For any questions or concerns about this work, 

please contact the project team via the details below.  

Please note that service upgrades unrelated to the redevelopment 

project may also be undertaken by other agencies in this area at 

any given time without notification. 
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